
Please join us!
PALMS Middle School

2024-25 New Families Meet & Greet

Friends of Palms (FOP) is inviting new students and families

of all grades to join us and make friends before school starts.

Saturday, August 10, 2024 ◊ 10am – 12pm

Rancho Park

Cheviot Hills Recreation Center / 2459 Motor Ave
(1st driveway south of Pico towards archery range at the end of the long driveway)

Snacks will be provided!

Bring a hat and your own water

Current families will be there to welcome you along with

FOP, teachers, administrators,

and Prime Time Sports

Follow updates on the school’s website: http://palmsms.lausd.org/

Please
RSVP here

Please share this invitation with your soon-to-be fellow classmates and families!

http://palmsms.lausd.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rbzB1cUQ_I74ILDIIIig6Ll1DMjDddFIqJjI_eba9N8/edit

